
                                                                              PRAISES 
 
This past month has taken us all over the country, from Oklahoma to New 
Jersey, Virginia, Colorado, and now on our way to New Mexico. We’ve been 
blessed to visit many new churches, share our vision, and pray with countless 
people as they deepen their relationship with Christ. We are amazed at how God 
lead and provided during this season. 
 
We’re excited to share that our monthly church support has grown from 84% to 
94%, and our setup costs have risen from 27% to 42%! Your generosity and God’s 
provision are preparing us well for our January 9th move to Cambodia, and we 
are so grateful for each of you who has supported us along the way. 
 
One highlight of the month was our visit to Cross Creek Church in Colorado. As 
we shared our ministry, Philip had the honor of preaching three services and 13 
people placed their faith in Christ! We were humbled to be a part of this 
moment and ask you to pray for these new believers as they continue their 
journey with Christ. 
 
The medicine that you helped donate this summer made a meaningful impact 
in the Cham community. Sarah and Lay Heang(our doctor friend from Pilot's 
home) have identified a few more medicines and supplies that will be useful 
in the villages.  We would be honored if you would consider donating some of 
these medicines. We have included an Amazon registry list for those who wish 
to contribute, donations will be accepted until January 1st. Your support in this 
area helps us meet physical needs and opens doors for sharing God’s love. 
 
We were also blessed to spend time with our dear friends, Dave and Colleen 
Coble, in Arizona. Their encouragement reminded us of the wonderful 
relationships God has used to shape us in this life. 
 
As we start our final month of deputation, we have just three more churches to 
present in. Please pray that these churches will join us in partnership and that 
we reach 100% of our funding goal. We are grateful for the last 18 months of 
sharing about Cambodia across the U.S. God is good, and we are humbled to 
serve Him in this calling.  
 
                                                                           PRAYERS 
 
Thank you for your continuous prayers, please continue to pray: 
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philip@wrightsincambodia.com 

sarah@wrightsincambodia.com 

(765) 244-0683

@WrightsInCambodia

WrightsInCambodia.com
Sending Church: 

New Life Baptist Church 

Wabash, IN.

P.O. Box 1045 

Springfield, Mo 65801

CONNECT

- For Safe travels back towards home 

over the next week. 

 

- For a great Thanksgiving and 

Christmas time with family. 

 

- For more Khmer people to be saved.

- Praise for God supply so many needs 

for our family & ministry. 

 

- For the medicine to be a bridge to 

introducing people to Christ.

Scan the QR Code above to check out 

our Amazon link to buy medicine for 

January! 

We spent 2 weeks on the East Coast 

sharing our ministry with some 

wonderful churches.

Arya and Kal got to spend some time 

with Silas & Elijah, the Coble's 

grandkid's. We had a wonderful time 

with the family!


